NAMI Montana

National Alliance on Mental lliness

TopHat LS
547 Center Street
Lake Geneva, WI 53147

December 11, 2015
Dear TopHat LS,

NAMI Montana and the NAMIWalk Committee would like to thank you for your generous
donation of $100 to the NAMIWalk that was held in Helena on September 20, 2015. Your
donation is tax deductible because the Internal Revenue Service recognizes NAMI Montana as a
nonprofit 501(c)3.

We had our largest turnout ever with well over 2,000 Walkers. With your help, we raised over
$157,000 for NAMI. Thank you for making the event such a success. The funds raised at this
event are critical to helping NAMI Montana achieve our mission of supporting, educating and
advocating for Montanans suffering from serious mental illnesses and their families. With one-
in-five Montana families suffering from these devastating conditions, it is a challenging mission
and we could not accomplish it without your generosity.

Thank you again. Please let us know if there is ever anything we can do for you or your loved

ones.

Sincerely,

e “/WJ

Executive Director

NAMI Montana
P.O.Box 1021
Helena, MT 59624



